From: Crawford, Jeff (DEM) <jeff.crawford@dem.ri.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 6:52 AM

To: David Hazebrouck <dhazebrouck@lakeshoreenvironmentalri.com>

Cc: artak24@hotmail.com <artak24@hotmail.com>; Owens, Kelly (DEM) <kelly.owens@dem.ri.gov>;
thomas.j.kravitz@warwickri.com <thomas.].kravitz@warwickri.com>; Hellested, Leo (DEM)
<leo.hellested@dem.ri.gov>; Mulcahey, Ryan (DEM) <Ryan.Mulcahey@dem.ri.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] : Fwd: 175 Post Rd. Warwick

Artak and Dave-

The OLRSMM has received the photos documenting compliance with the ELUR requirements. While
the Department waits for the City’s apgroval of the revised plan, please make every effort to
maintain the fencing and signage restricting access.

Jeff

From: David Hazebrouck <dhazebrouck@lakeshoreenvironmentalri.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 1:30 PM

To: Crawford, Jeff (DEM) <jeff.crawford@dem.ri.gov>

Cc: artak24 @hotmail.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] : Fwd: 175 Post Rd. Warwick

Hi Jeff,

The owner of the referenced property (Artak Avagyan) sent me the attached photographs
documenting his efforts to implement the suggestions LSE made in the annual ELUR
compliance evaluation we submitted to you on August 31, 2022. These included erection of a
snow fence and posting of no trespassing signs.

Based on the annual ELUR compliance evaluation, soil pile characterization &
implementation of our recommendations, can the Department issue a short letter or email
acknowledging to Art that the Site is currently in compliance with the terms/conditions of the
ELUR? The City is looking for that as a condition of any pending approvals.

Thanks, Dave



